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Dear Sir,
I am concerned about proposals to alter the access to Stonehenge.The latest submission by
National Highways does not consider the increased emissions from traffic near the heritage
site .We are told to decrease emissions elsewhere not increase them.Nor has it updated the
carbon assessment and the costs for that damage..
There must be alternative routes further away from the heritage site.A longer
tunnel,however difficult, would reduce the impact of traffic on the site.We will be held to
account by future generations.
Your truly,
Jill Howell




